
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

OFFICE OF 
INSPECTOR GENERAL 

August 14, 2012 

MEMORANDUM ., 

SUBJECT: 	 New Assignment Notification Memorandum for OIG Evaluation ofEPA's 
Response to Erroneous Laboratory Data (OPE-FY12-0023) 

FROM: 	 Carolyn Copper~~)(~t.-­
Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation 

TO: 	 Cynthia Giles 
Assistant Administrator for Enforcement and Compliance Assurance 

Lek Kadeli 
Acting Assistant Administrator for Research and Development 

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify you that the Office ofInspector General (OIG) 
plans to begin preliminary.research on an evaluation of EPA's response to erroneous laboratory 
data. The OIG objective for this evaluation :is to determine EPA's process and controls to assure 
that the results oflaboratory fraud cases are fully communicated to appropriate EPA end-users 
and that all relevant decisions that may be affected by outcomes of laboratory fraud cases are 
reviewed and amended as needed. 

We will contact your audit liaison within 2 weeks to arrange a mutually agreeable time for a 
kickoffmeeting to discuss the assignment objective and our planned work. We will also answer 
any questions you or your staffmay have about the evaluation process and reporting procedures. 
If you or your staffhave any questions in the meantime, please contact Jerri Dorsey at 
(919) 541-3601 or dorsey.jerri@epa.gov or Jee Kim at (202) 566-2912 or kee.jim@epa.gov. 

cc: 	 Norman Adkin~. Audit Follow-Up Coordinator, ORD 
Gwendolyn Spriggs, Audit Follow-Up Coordinator, OECA 
Arthur Elkins, Jr., Inspector General 
Charles Sheehan, Deputy Inspector General 
Patricia Hill, Assistant Inspector General for Mission Systems, OIG 
Melissa Heist, Assistant Inspector General for Audit, OIG 
Eileen McMahon, Assistant Inspector General for Congressional and Public Affairs, OIG 
Patrick Sullivan, Assistant Inspector General for Investigations, OIG 
Alan Larsen, Counsel to the Inspector General, OIG 
Jeffrey Harris, Acting Deputy Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation, OIG 
Jerri Dorsey, Acting Director for Program Evaluation, Cross Media Issues, OIG 
Jee Kim, Project Manager, Cross Media Issues, OIG 
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